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I live in California but visit Oregon often, especially because of its natural beauty, 

landscapes, and wildlife. I support paying a few extra dollars on my hotel bill when I 

visit if it means supporting critical conservation programs that protect species, 

combat extinction, and safeguard Oregon's beauty. As someone who travels for work 

to different states, I recently realized the amount in Oregon is significantly less than 

other places.  For this reason, it seems like a good opportunity for tourists to pay a 

little to protect the places we want to explore.   


